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9th March 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 6 SATs meeting – online via Zoom  
 
On Tuesday 15th March at 2pm, we will be holding an online SATs workshop for parents 
and carers via Zoom.  At this meeting, we will tell you about the assessments that your 
child will be completing, how we will prepare your children for them and what the SATs 
week will look like. There will also be an opportunity to answer questions that you might 
have.  
 
We do realise that not everyone will be able to attend this online event, so we will record 
the workshop and you will be able to access it via the school website at a time that is 
convenient for you.  
 
The same information will be shared with the children in school so that they have heard 
all of the necessary information in preparation for these assessments. Furthermore, we 
will send home additional information about SATs nearer the time, including a timetable 
for the week and details about our free Y6 SATs Breakfast Club, which will run from 
Monday 9th – Thursday 12th May. 
 
We hope to see many of you at this online event. The Zoom link for this meeting will be 
emailed to all parents and carers on Monday 14th March.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Dowdall and Miss Joomun  
Year 6 teachers 
 
 

 

 
 


